
Community Promotion Commission 

June 1, 2017 

12:00 Noon 

 

     The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with Chairman 

Livengood presiding.  Members present were: Mosier and Schroder.  Absent: Fredrickson & 

Saluk.  Also present was City Councilmember Casady. 

 

     Mosier moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the proposed agenda.  Passed. 

 

     Schroder moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the minutes of the May 4, 2017 meeting as 

presented.  Passed. 

 

     Mosier moved, Schoder seconded, to table the funding request from the Chamber of 

Commerce in the amount of $10,800.00 for their shop local campaign.   

 

       Bailey Smith spoke on behalf of the Chamber of Commerce stating Produce in the Park is 

held every Thursday, June through September from 4:30 until 6:30 at City Park.  The 

beautification plan has started.  Nine and Wine is June 16th at 5:20 at Nishna Hills Golf Course 

for 9 holes of 4-person best ball, wine, appetizers, and dinner.   

  

    Russell Joyce with CADCO reported that the ethanol plant is looking for local contractors.     

 

    Mosier moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the May Finance Report.  Passed. 

      

    The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, July 6, 2017 at noon. 

 

    Schroder moved, Mosier seconded, to adjourn at 12:27 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

                         

          Chairman 

Attest:          

     Secretary 


